
From: Roisin Kelly   
Sent: Saturday, 4 July 2015 8:49 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
Hello - I live and work in the City of Sydney LGA. My council is exceptional in fulfilling its basic obligations 
as a council and also does important work about the future of the LGA and Sydney as a whole. 
 
I can appreciate the NSW Government’s interest in reducing the quantity of councils in Sydney. Some 
councils (such as Ashfield and Leichhardt) are dysfunctional and poorly performing and can hinder 
necessary planning of the larger area. I suspect they (and their populations) would benefit from 
consolidation with neighbouring councils so they meet a population size similar to the City of Sydney. 
 
 
 
Roisin Kelly 

 
 




